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SPECIAL ELECTION- OCTOBER 3, 2023 

 
CHICO CANYON ROAD ANNEXATION No. 8 

 
(Chico, CA) – Preliminary results are being released regarding the Chico Canyon Annexation No. 8 special 
election held on Tuesday, October 3, 2023.  That election was for 211 registered voters residing within the 
annexation area. The preliminary results were 115 ballots opposed to the annexation and eight ballots 
voting in favor. Ballots were required to be postmarked or dropped off in the City Clerk’s Office by 
October 3, 2023, at 5:00 pm. Any remaining ballots that were postmarked by October 3, 2023, will still be 
considered. These ballots will be brought to the County on October 11th for signature verification. Once 
signatures are verified, the ballots will be brought back to the City and will be tallied at 3:00 p.m. that same 
day. Certified results will be taken to the City Council at their meeting on November 7, 2023. 
 
More information, including Annexation FAQs can be found at https://chico.ca.us/pod/october-3-2023-
special-election.  
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